
June 10, 2011

Dear Depository Library Coordinator:

The U.S. Government Printing Office (GPO) has been informed by the Select Committee on 
Intelligence, United States Senate that the following hearing contains personally sensitive 
information and that copies of this document should not be made available to the public.

Title:  Nomination of David B. Buckley to be Inspector General of the Central Intelligence 
Agency: Hearing before the Select Committee on Intelligence of the United States Senate, 
One Hundred Eleventh Congress, second session, Tuesday, September 21, 2010.

SuDoc Class:  Y 4. IN 8/19:S.HRG.111-856
Item Number:  1009-B-07; 1009-C-07 (MF)
Shipping List Numbers: 2011-0214-P; 2011-0183-M

As Superintendent of Documents, I am instructing all libraries to identify, withdraw, and 
destroy these documents (both paper and microfiche versions) by best available means as 
quickly as possible.  All destruction activities must be completed by July 22, 2011. 
Depending on selection profiles and collection weeding practices, your library may have both 
copies of this document, none, or one version or another.  

All libraries must confirm that they have complied with this withdrawal/destroy action by 
completing a form on the FDLP Desktop at:
http://www.fdlp.gov/collections/distribution/959-nomination-buckley-withdrawal-062011.

The Select Committee on Intelligence has issued a “star print” to replace the document that is 
to be withdrawn and destroyed.  The “star print” version was distributed on:

SuDoc Class:  Y 4.IN 8/9:S.HRG.111-856/CORR.
Item Number:  1009-B-07, 1009-C-07 (MF)
Shipping List Number:  2011-0320-P and 2011-0268-M

Information about the withdrawal of documents from the Federal Depository Library 
Program can be found on the FDLP Desktop at:   
http://www.fdlp.gov/collections/distribution/709-withdrawal-recall-destruction-procedures. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  If you have further questions about this 
withdrawal action, please submit your questions via AskGPO category “Withdrawal/Recall”. 

Sincerely,

MARY ALICE BAISH
Assistant Public Printer 
(Superintendent of Documents)
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